
Friday 9th February 2024

Katy Higginson           
Head of School

Attendance 

Week Ending

09.02.2024

N 96.4

R 93.7

Y1 94.3

Y2 92.8

Y3 96.7

Y4 94.2

Y5 97.4

Y6 94

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

94.8

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

93.7

Target 97%

@DTForestGate

Anita Edwards
Executive 

Headteacher

Headteacher Comment

We continue to try and maintain high levels of good attendance and improve absence rates. This time of 

year it can be challenging with lots of winter bugs circulating around. However, recently the NHS has 

launched the Pharmacy First scheme. This means that you can now get treatment for 7 common conditions 

directly from your local pharmacy instead of waiting for a GP appointment. Pharmacists can now supply 

prescription medicines, including antibiotics and antivirals where appropriate, to treat 7 common health 

conditions. The 7 common conditions are: sinusitis, a sore throat, earache, infected insect bites, impetigo, 

shingles and urinary tract infections. This hopefully means that you and your children can receive the 

appropriate medication faster. If you need medication administering throughout the school day, please see 

the admin team and complete the relevant form.

We hope you all have a lovely half term break and we look forward to welcoming you back on MONDAY 

19TH FEBRUARY.

Mrs Higginson 

Dates for your 

Diary

Friday 9th

February –Half 

Term

Monday 19th

February –

Return to 

school

Tuesday 20th

February –

WW1 

Workshop

Friday 23rd

February -

Year 5 Visit to 

St Mary’s 

Church

Thursday 29th

February –

Year 1 Science 

with Cabbage 

workshop  

Eco committee

This week our Eco Committee 

visited Dunham Massey for their

second seasonal visit of the year. 

They investigated the effects of 

climate change.

Year 1

Year one are looking at the local 

history of Partington. They came 

up with some well thought out 

questions and interviewed Mr 

Bellamy to find out about 

Partington in the past.
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Headteacher Award

Nursery = Dawson McKenna & Chloe Callaghan

Rec = Willow Lonsdale & Lyndon Fitzgerald

Y1 = Rio Mundell & Shanaya Carr-Wilson

Y2 = Millie Longbottom & Logan Jones-Yearsley

Y3 = Jayden Kone & Madison Banter

Y4 = Emily Barry & Daeton Eaton

Y5 = Willow Leigh & Harry Chadwick

Y6 = Isaac Fairhurst & Emma Jusciute

EYFS 

Nursery and Reception have been learning

about Chinese New Year. We have tried 

Chinese food, made paintings for good luck and 

took part in a Chinese drumming workshop. 

During the workshop we drummed used ribbons 

to represent fireworks and dressed up in lion 

costumes.

Craft Club 

The children have really enjoyed Miss Stout’s craft club this 

half term. They have learnt new skills and have produced 

fantastic crafts including woven place mats, scratch pictures, 

frog blowers and colour spinners.

Safer Internet 

Week 2024

Year 6 work: In 

year 6 as part of 

Safer Internet 

Week we made 

our own PPT 

presentation to 

highlight internet 

safety and how 

we stay safe 

online. Some 

example of some 

our slides are 

below.

Year 3 

In science Year 3 have continued their 

exploration of rocks, this week we have 

been classifying rock by the properties they 

show and determining if they were 

Metamorphic, Sedimentary or Igneous 

rock. Year 3 know how to rock!

Miss Tranter

We would like to 

congratulate Miss Tranter 

for a fantastic opening 

night as Morticia Adams. 

As usual she was

fantastic.


